
Veoneer has set date for Annual Meeting of Shareholders
Stockholm, Sweden, January 20, 2020: The automotive technology company Veoneer, Inc. (NYSE: VNE and SSE: VNE SDB),
has set the date for its annual meeting of shareholders.

The Board of Directors has set Monday, May 10, 2021 as the date for its annual meeting of shareholders to be held virtually via webcast.

Only shareholders of record at the close of business on March 15, 2021 will be entitled to be present and vote at the meeting. Notice of the
annual meeting will be mailed to holders of record in early April.
 

For more information please contact:
Thomas Jönsson, EVP Communications & IR, tel +46 (0)8 527 762 27
Ray Pekar, VP Investor Relations, tel +1 (248) 794-4537

Veoneer, Inc. is a worldwide leader in automotive technology. Our purpose is to create trust in mobility. We design, manufacture and sell state-of-the-art software,
hardware and systems for occupant protection, advanced driving assistance systems, and collaborative and automated driving to OEMs globally. Headquartered in
Stockholm, Sweden, Veoneer has 7,400 employees in 12 countries. In 2019, sales amounted to $1.9 billion. The Company is building on a heritage of close to 70
years of automotive safety development. In 2018, Veoneer became an independent, publicly traded company listed on the New York Stock Exchange (NYSE: VNE)
and on the Nasdaq Stockholm (SSE: VNE SDB).


